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Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming 

Events! Dear Chedoke Community, 





We collected 528 boxes of cereal and oatmeal for the 2019 Kyle 

Hoult Food Drive. Thank you for supporting our Food Drive. 

We raised over $300.00 for Autism Support Materials for our School. 

Thank you for supporting our Autism Walk. 







 

SIR ALLAN MacNAB SECONDARY SCHOOL turns 50! 

 

All former Staff and Students are invited to join us to 

celebrate on MAY 11th, 2019.  Current Sports games, Alumni 

Basketball, Alumni Music Activities, Arts and Crafts and 

more all afternoon. Live Music (Featuring Fidel, and the 

McFlys) and Beer Garden in the Evening. 

 

Ticket Information, 50th Apparel Info and Tentative Schedule 

can be found through the school website 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/macnab/  

Please help us spread the word – Hope to see you there! 





Priscilla Mochrie         Suzie Milinovich 

Principal          Co-Principal              

School Council Dates 

2018- 2019 School Year 

 

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019 

Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 

 

The We Act Club 

celebrates a very 

successful coin drive 

today@Chedoke_HWD

SB. We raised enough 

money to send 5 deserving 

Hamilton kids to camp this 

summer though Citykidz! 

Mrs. Cowan's class raised 

the most, so they got to 

dress her up today! Thanks 

for all of the donations!  

https://twitter.com/Chedoke_HWDSB
https://twitter.com/Chedoke_HWDSB

